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Please find the following public testimony below
 

From: Heather Johnson [mailto:heatherjohnsonak@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 12:34 PM
To: Sen. Pete Kelly
Subject: Alaska Senate Finance Committee
 
Dear Senator Pete Kelly,
 
I am writing to ask the Senate Finance Committee to please support funding that is currently in
 the capital budget for the state’s Home Energy Rebate and Weatherization Programs, the
 Renewable Energy Fund and the Emerging Technology Fund because it helps us create ways
 of being more sustainable and less reliant on oil! Clean energy is local and promotes energy
 security and independence…. all of which
makes good sound sense!!!
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Johnson
Anchorage, Alaska
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